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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

The Roadless Rule helps protect the right habitat for birds. Opening roadless areas to more logging and roads
will damage the forest and eliminate more of the big old trees that these animals rely on.

It is time to stop opening more acres to the timber industry. | urge you to select the "No Action" Alternative
(Alternative 1) and allow the Roadless Rule to remain intact on the Tongass National Forest.

Sincerely,
Jim Good

Pueblo, CO 81005

[Position]



